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WELCOME BACK 
Welcome Back!!! I hope you all had a wonderful and restful holiday and that the New Year (and 
decade) has gotten off to a great start for you and your family. We here at Bayridge, are all very 
excited for 2020 as we look ahead. It stands to be a year full of great learning and excitement! 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Registration for Kindergarten in Surrey Schools will begin on Monday Jan. 13th. Children who 
will turn 5 years old before Jan. 1st, 2021 (those born in 2015), are eligible to begin school in 
Sept. 2020. As we are a closed catchment school, as per district policy, you must live in our 
catchment in order to attend Bayridge. There are a number of documents that are required for 
registration. Please see below and our school’s website for more details. 
 
 
BASKETBALL 
Basketball season for our Gr. 6 and 7 boys and girls will soon begin. There was a meeting for all 
those interested earlier this week. During that meeting, a permission slip was handed out which 
outlines further information, along with practice and game schedules. A very big thank-you to 
Mr. Somers who will be coaching the boys’ team and to Mr. Smith who will be coaching the 
girls’ team. Thank you for making this opportunity possible for our students.  
 
 
FIRST PEOPLE’S WEEK IN RESIDENCE 
During the week of Jan. 20th, all classes will be a part of our First People’s Week in Residence.  
The First Peoples in Residence program is meant to enhance the learning of all students around 
culture, traditions, history and language of our traditional & local communities. Throughout the 
week, classes will learn from Janet Crockford and Lee Prevost, two of the district’s Cultural 
Facilitators. We will end our week of learning with a special presentation by Indigenous 
storyteller, Dallas Yellowfly on Friday Jan. 24th. It stands to be a wonderful week of learning for 
all of our students and staff. 
 
 
COMING UP… 
Tues. Jan. 14: Gr. 7 Parent Info Night at Semiahmoo Secondary (6:30pm) 
Wed. Jan. 15: Inter-A Program Presentation for Gr. 7s (9:15am) 
Fri. Jan. 17: Spirit Day:  Winter Theme 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


